
From: Marguerite Corvini [mailto:marguerite.corvini@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, August 13, 2017 11:53 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Seacoast Reliability Project 
 
Hello Pam, 
 
I write to you today to express my continued concern regarding the Eversource Seacoast 
Reliability Project. I remain concerned that our town's charm and beauty will be diminished by 
the 85' (sometimes larger) poles running through our neighborhoods, town, and along Little Bay. 
I am mostly concerned with the environmental impacts jet plowing will have through the 
mudflats of our beautiful and fragile Bay. I am not in support of this project.  
 
Thank you for hearing my concerns. 
 
Marguerite Corvini 
Durham Resident 
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